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2022-12-21 Report no. 25/2022: Decision of the Polish Financial Supervision Authority on a change of 

the other systemically important institution buffer.  

 

Further to current report no. 23/2022 of 22 September 2022, the Management Board of ING Bank 

Śląski S.A. ("Bank") hereby communicate that on 20 December 2022 the Bank received a decision from 

the Polish Financial Supervision Authority (“PFSA”) on a change of the other systemically important 

institution buffer for the Bank. In line with the principles adopted by the PFSA, the adequate value of 

the buffer was determined as the amount equivalent to 0.5% of the total risk exposure. 

The PFSA decision means that the other systemically important institution buffer for the Bank shall be 

changed from 0.75% to 0.5%. 

 

Legal grounds: Article 17.1 of Regulation (EU) No. 596/2014 of the European Parliament and of 

the Council of 16 April 2014 on market abuse (MAR). 


